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June 9, 2021 
 
Dear Community: 
 
It appears summer is upon us. Please remember that there are many more people in Becket during the warmer 
months. Various activities from summer camps, people going to the beach, events at the Athenaeum, Arts 
Center, and Jacob’s Pillow will be happening regularly. Please use caution on the roads and on the water. 
 
As the Broadband project is moving forward, the Ad Hoc group is looking for volunteers to facilitate the 
construction and drops process. If you are interested in volunteering some time to help your friends and 
neighbors get connected, please go to www.becketbroadband.org/volunteer. To date we have more than fifty 
premises connected to the network with more becoming connected weekly.   
 
The Parks and Recreation Committee is starting their summer programming July 6.  This includes our day camp, 
free to Becket and Washington children ages 6-12. For more information, click here. 
 
The MassDEP Private Wells PFAS Sampling Program, which is free for accepted applicants, is looking for more 
residents to sign up for well testing. Please click here for more information and how to sign up. 
 
Finally, Town Beach passes and Transfer Station Permits are available at the Tax Collector’s Office. 
 
Have a safe and healthy summer. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
William Caldwell 
Town Administrator      

http://www.becketbroadband.org/volunteer
https://www.townofbecket.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4146/f/uploads/parks_recreation_summer_flyer.pdf
https://www.townofbecket.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4146/f/uploads/pfas.png
https://www.townofbecket.org/home/pages/town-beach
https://www.townofbecket.org/transfer-station

